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Head of School:              Miss. D Arthur 
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UPTON JUNIOR SCHOOL PTFA LOWER SCHOOL DISCO 
 

Friday 9th March 2018 (5:30 – 6:45 pm)  
 

A lower school disco (Years 3 & 4) will be held on Friday 9th March 2018.  Tickets cost 

£3.00, please return this and the slip to the school before Wednesday 7th March.  The 

tickets will be sent home with the children on the day of the disco. 

 

Pupils must return the completed attendance slip below with the ticket money. 

 

Refreshments will be on sale at the disco. 

 

All profits will go towards the PTFA Fund which is used specifically to fund projects such 

as the refurbishment of swimming pool and improving the outdoor play areas. 

 

Due to lack of space, fire regulations and health and safety issues, parents and carers will not be able to stay at the 

disco (although parent helpers will be much appreciated).  Please see separate letter. 

 

Please drop off your child to our main school entrance (school office). Please note that to speed entry to the disco it is 

quicker if parents/carers come in with their child to sign them in and then leave through the Year 6 door.  Also, please 

note that cloakrooms/lockers are not available for use during discos, therefore any coats / jumpers etc... should be 

taken home and brought back for use when leaving to go home. 

Please note that no electronic devices, such as phones, should brought to the disco.  If children are found using 

an electronic device it will be confiscated and kept in the school office for collection by an adult from the Monday 

following the disco. 

To collect your child, please come to door at the side of the hall.  You and your child will then leave through the Year 6 

door.  Please ensure your child is collected by an adult and collected promptly at 6:45 pm.  

Pupils will not be allowed to leave the hall unless accompanied by an adult.  Please do not ask taxis or other children to 

collect them unless you have notified the PTFA disco organisers. 

Ticket numbers are limited and will be on a first come first served basis – Tickets will be given to children on the day of 

the disco. 

 

Please note that if any child that has 22 points or less or a red card in the week of the disco, they will  

be unable to. 
 

Please return this reply slip with £3.00 to the school by Wednesday 7th March. 
 

 

................................................................................…………………………………..………………..................... 

LOWER SCHOOL DISCO 
I require a £3.00 ticket for the Lower School Disco on Friday 9th March 2018. 

 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________________________ Class: ____________________ 
 

Parent / Carer’s name and two emergency contact numbers:  

 

Name: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone number 1) _____________________________________ 2) ________________________________ 

 

Email: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Does your child have any medical conditions or a disability that the disco organisers need to be aware of?  
 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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